The June 3, 2020 WACO meeting was held in Mike's man cave with 21 members present.

David H. passed around a Thank you card to be signed by all the members to Richard for the Chevelle that he donated to the club.

The MAD Swap Meet in Arkansas City was held last weekend. Special thanks to Gary and John who ran the booth most of the time. They opened and closed the booth every day. Thanks for all your hard work. See how much the club earned later with the Treasurer's report.

David H. reported that the changes that the State wanted to make to antique tags have died. The Covid-19 affected the moving of the bill through the legislation and it has now died.

Some club members reported that if you need to take care of tags that the call ahead option works really smoothly.

David H. reported that the DQ night was a big success. It was voted to do this again so watch for information on DQ night!

Car Shows: David H. doesn't know of any car shows that are still going to happen. He had heard that Automobilia was still on but hasn't had confirmation of that. There is a virtual Riverfest car show that David H. and the Lafferty's are signed up for. The Friday night car show has moved from Central and West Street to $53^{\rm rd}$ and N. Meridian in the Wal-Mart parking lot. David G. reported that Kansas City is considering not having their Regional in September but waiting until 2021 to have it. Don't know yet but will let everyone know when a decision is made.

House of Schwann: David G. talked to Tammy but she doesn't know when the facility will open back up. They may not be open until Aug. 1. We had already paid for a reservation in March for our chili cook-off. When we can reschedule we will have a Mexican Themed night. We will have to pick a date once the facility is up and running again.

WACO Banners: David G. says to send him an email if you would like to order a banner for your garage.

Treasurer's Report:

MAD Swap Meet in Ark City- sold \$657- most of the parts were donated to the club Century 2 Swap Meet in March- sold \$360 before it was shut down that first day. Expenses:

Tires for the trailer- \$169 DQ night- \$120 Chicken for tonight's meeting- \$120

The Chill has been postponed until Oct. 23-25, 2020. Watch for more details later.

Steak night at the Lafferty's is on Sat. June 13, 2020 at 6 PM. They asked how you wanted your steak cooked. They also checked to find out what people are bringing.

John passed around a petition to save Century 2 that the members could sign.

David H. thanked the people who donated parts for the Chevelle project. Gary thanked everyone who has come to help. He said they got it started and it ran well.

David H. asked members to send pictures of your car that can be added to our web-site. They can be emailed to either David H. or David G. and they will get them to Dale.

It was reported earlier that most car shows have been cancelled this year. However, some found listings were found such as Evolution Car Show in Hutchinson Kansas on July 18. Cars in the Park in Newton is usually held week before July 4 but not sure if it will still be held this year. June 21 will have a Father's Day Car Show at the Bethel Life Church.

The meeting ended with Bob Cox having a show and tell. He brought an object to see if anyone knew what it was. It turned out to be a heated dip stick for old cars that would help keep the oil warm during cold weather. Bob found it in his aunt's estate.

Meeting adjourned.